
Smile	View	Dental	
8729	S	Harlem	Ave	

Bridge	View,	IL	60456	
(708)	599	6600	

_____________________________________________________________________________________	
	
	

April	29,	2019	

	

Dear	Patients:	

After	five	years	of	providing	excellent	care	to	you,	we	have	decided	to	relocate	
our	office	to	another	location.	

Effective	June,	1,	2019,	we	can	serve	our	patients	in	any	of	the	two	following	
locations:		

	 Farrell	Dental																																	Eco	Dental	
	 16533	W	159th	Street																			14403	S	Bell	Road	
	 Lockport,	IL	60441.																							Homer	Glen,	IL	60491	
											Tel:	(815)-836-3700																						(708)	966-4018	
	
You	can	also	continue	to	use	our	existing	phone	number	(708)	599	6600	to	reach	
us.		Dr.	Summer	Odeh,	Dr.	Lein	Ho	and	Dr.	Rinkle	Goyle	will	continue	to	provide	
the	best	dental	care	you	deserve.		
	
It	will	be	our	pleasure	to	continue	to	provide	you	with	the	quality	care	you	are	
accustomed	to	in	our	new	office.	However,	should	you	find	the	new	location	far	
from	home;	you	can	request	your	dental	records	by	calling	630-596-5018.	
	
Thank	you	for	your	and	your	family	support.	
	
	
Sincerely:	
	
Smile	View	Dental	Team	


